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IMPORTANT information in relation to Breakfast Club changes from April 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Many thanks for sending back your surveys last month in relation to the Breakfast Club. 

At the Governors meeting, we were able to look at each of your responses and it was clear 

that many of you NEED this service to continue running from 8.00am. 

 

In order to keep this service running from 8.00am, there will now be a cost for the 

service. The Governors agreed on a cost that coincides with the majority of responses 

that we received from parents. This cost will be £1.50 for the ‘child care’ element of the 

club from 8.00am – 8.30am. This cost is half the cost of our ‘After School Club’ rate for 

the first hour. 

 

Although more information will follow in relation to the changes. These main points need to 

be considered; 

 

 The cost of the ‘childcare service’ between 8.00am and 8.30am will be £1.50 

(payable in advance for each half term, you’ll be asked to provide us with the days 

you wish your child to attend) 

 The ‘free breakfast club’ will be available from 8.30am 

 Parents will NO LONGER be able to drop children off on the playground between 

8.30am & 8.45am unless they go through the hall and are registered with the ‘free 

breakfast club’ 

 A member of school staff will go out onto the playground at 8.45am to supervise any 

children that are dropped off at school for 8.45am when the gates will be opened 
 

Please note – up until now, children who have been taken onto the playground before 8.55am have actually 

joined the breakfast club staff and have been under their supervision. We now need to register all children 

who come during the ‘free breakfast club’ so that numbers can be provided to the Welsh Government. 

 

Based on the number of responses that stated a need for the service from 8.00am, 

the cost stated should not change. However, the service will be subject to review and 

costs may change depending on the usage of the service. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding and co-operation 
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